July 28, 2016

Dear Mr. Fischbach,

The Summit-University Planning Council Board of Directors supports Tori Ramen’s
request to obtain their beer and wine license sooner by shortening their waiting period

£ o o) Dy from 45 days to 43 days. This is to coincide with the opening of their restaurant on

. 2016
S ; September 1, 2016.
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